
 

 

PROPOSED CLOSURE OF SIXTH FORM AT KING EDWARD VI SCHOOL 

The Governing Body of King Edward VI CEVC School is intending to consult formally on the phased 

closure of its Sixth Form.  The phased closing would mean that there would be no entry to King 

Edward VI Sixth Form for Year 12 students in September 2019.  Year 13 students in September 2019 

would continue until the end of their academic year in 2020. The Sixth Form would then close on 31 

August 2020. 

The reason for the proposal is that there will no longer be a need for a Sixth Form at the school once 

Abbeygate 6th Form College opens in September 2019 for Year 12 students and in September 2020 

for all Sixth Form students. 

The Governors intend to publish a statutory notice with full details of the proposal on Friday 1 

February 2019. A four week representation period ending on Friday 1 March 2019 will follow 

publication during which time parents, carers and other interested parties will be invited to respond 

formally to the proposal.     

 

 

 


